
Powerstream 
161 Cityview Boulevard, 
Vaughan, ON L4H OA9 

Attention : Mr. Brian Bentz, President & CEO 

Dear Mr. Bentz: 

My brother, Paul Bonwick recently brought to my attention that he has subm itted a 
proposal to provide services to Powerstream. 

Paul has described the potential services his company will be providing to include but 
not limited to strategic advice in matters related to Public Relations, Strategic Planning, 
Acquisitions and Media Relations. He has also stated that these responsibilities could 
potentially incorporate advice related to the Town of Collingwood subject to certain 
conditions unfolding in the coming months. 

Should these conditions come in to play Paul has suggested that a meeting be schedule 
with relevant parties to more formally clarify Paul's role with Powerstream. 

This appears to be a reasonable course of action however I would emphasis that should 
you choose to engage Compenso in some manner of service, it should be based 
entirely on the merits of the proposal and completely unrelated to his relationship with 
me and that of my office .. 

I hope this short note provides the clarification to the matter at hand and I invite you to 
call should you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Cooper 

Mayor 
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